
25th May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

After such a successful arts week last year, I’m pleased to announce that here at Atlantic Academy we shall be hosting another Arts
Week in the first week back from half term. The theme of Arts Week is ‘Spirit of the Sea’ and we shall be linking this to World Ocean
day.

The children will be working in cross phased groups from Monday to Wednesday, where they will be creating different forms of art to
exhibit in a World Oceans Day Carnival Parade on Thursday 8th June at 2pm. We would love for you to be able to join us.

In order for us to produce some of our art work we are also asking for any donations of the items listed below. The items that we are
asking for are:

● Cardboard Boxes
● Newspaper
● Plastic Milk Bottle Tops
● Green Material Sheets
● Plain Bed Sheets
● Garden Canes/Long Sticks
● Old Socks
● Play Sand
● Strong String
● Large Plastic Bottles
● Kitchen Roll Tubes
● Paper Plates
● Milk/Juice Cartons
● Plastic Cups
● Chicken Wire
● Yoghurt Pots
● Spare plain old tshirts that can be decorated

Any donations that you’ll be able to help out with will truly be appreciated. Thank you for all your continued support and we look
forward to seeing you all at the celebrational parade.

Yours faithfully

M Blanthor�

Mr M. Blanthorn
(Art & Design Coordinator)




